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~ Universityotldaho 
College of Business and Economics 
Department of Business 

May 1, 1975 

Dr. Ernest W. Hartung 
President 
University of Idaho 

Dear President Hartung, 

M oscow, ldaho/ 83843 

Please accept this note of thanks for the efforts of Ms. Sandi Gallagher in helping us to make our basic management course as up to date as possible. 

Affirmative Action has caused quantum changes and new problems for managers in the U.S. Current management t exts discuss the subject inadequately. To expose our students to this impor­tant area of management, we have called on the person with the expertise, Sandi herself. 

There are three sections in Business 311, "Introduction to Man­agement Theory," and a total enrollment of 170 to 195 during each semester. Sandi has found the time to come in and discuss Affirmative Action with each of these sections, meeting all three in the fall and again this spring. Some 360 students have thus been acquainted with the program and its impact on the University. She generated much interest, and occasional consternation, in her discussions of equal opportunity and remedial action. 

Sandi has been most considerate and gracious in taking the time from her very busy schedule to enrich this course. Our stu­dents are better equipped to lead and manage because of her efforts. 

Sincerely, 

/77 
Magee ~ 

Assistant Professor 
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